
Sent: Tuesday, 08 November 2005 11:34 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/509/DA - Removal of Defunct Invoicing Formats from Extranet 

Dear Colleague 

Please find attached copies of the file formats that have been identified as no longer being 
required as they have either been replaced by other invoices, or have never been used. 

We intend to formally remove these formats, and propose that this be undertaken as a Class 1 
UKLink Modification as it is anticipated that there is no impact on User systems. 

These will be discussed at the UKLink Committee meeting on 10th November 2005. 

 

Regards 

David Addison 

Project Manager 

Business Projects 

xoserve 

david.addison@xoserve.com <mailto:david.addison@xoserve.com> 

0121 713 5545 


